
 Ram Gram 
 March 13, 2025 

 

The mission of Good Shepherd Catholic School is to provide a Christ-centered education in 

which students grow in faith, knowledge and service. 

 

 

 

LENT 

 

 

 

Way of the Cross 

Friday, March 14 at 1:50 p.m. 

Friday, March 21 at 1:50 p.m. 

Friday, April 4 at 1:50 p.m. 

Friday, April 11 at 1:50 p.m. 

Friday, April 18 at 1:30 p.m. (led by 8th grade) 

 

 

OVER THE EDGE 

Our very own Mrs. West will be rappelling off the 

Center Point Energy building with a rappelling 

team made of several Memorial students and 

alumni on Saturday, April 26 in Downtown 

Evansville, IN.  They are raising money for 

Granted, an organization that grants wishes to 

children in the tristate who are battling a terminal 

illness or a life-threatening condition.  
 
If you would like to donate to Mrs. West’s team, 

follow this link: 

https://p2p.onecause.com/ote4granted2025/laura-

west-5 

 

For more information about the Granted 

organization, visit http://www.grantedtristate.org 

 

 

YEARBOOK ORDERS 

 

You can now order your yearbook for the 2024-

2025 school year.  Yearbooks will be ready for 

pickup in July.  To place an online order, go to 

https://inter-state.com/order and enter this code:  

90993Q.  Orders are due by Friday, May 9, 2025 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Watch your mail!  We will soon be sending out 

information on our Capital Campaign.  We 

appreciate everyone's pledges and contributions to 

our church and school community.   

 

RETREAT 

Our 7th and 8th graders will be participating in a 

retreat led by NET Ministries on Friday, April 25.  

We need to find housing for the 10 retreat leaders 

for Thursday, April 24.  If you are willing and able 

to house one or two of the leaders, please contact 

Mrs. Girten at kgirten@evdio.org.   

 

2025-2026 TUITION 

 

K-8 tuition packets for the 2025-2026 school year 

were emailed Monday, February 24.  Please review, 

sign and return the tuition agreement to the school 

office by Friday, March 21.   

 

Included in the email were the new income 

guidelines for the choice scholarship and an 

application.  If you are applying for a choice 

scholarship, SGO or parish scholarship, please 

complete to application and return to school with a 

copy of your 2024 1040 tax form.   

 

Please each out to Mrs. Girten at 

kgirten@evdio.org if you have any questions 

regarding tuition or a scholarship. 

 

 

SOURCE AND SUMMIT 

 

This wonderful youth retreat is being held at 

Memorial High School April 4-6.  All youth ages 

13-24 are invited to attend.  More information and 

registration forms are attached. 
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